
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, September 9, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Ravioli   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Lola Babinski  

    Madeleine Mosher – September 11  

 

 

1. EMM will meet on Monday September 12th   and also on Tuesday, September 13th 

after school in Mrs. Kulaga's room--Rm 211. New members welcome! You only 

need to attend 1 of the meetings. Information and permission slips will be given out 

for service projects in September which are: Project Cure and Adopt a Beach. 

 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

RPG Club will meet TODAY in Room 112 until 4pm.  If you have any questions, please 

see Mr. Walsen or Mr. La Bud for more information.  

 

3. The cross country team kicked off the season yesterday at Spring Rock Park against a 

tough field of McClure, Park, and Roosevelt. It was hot and our runners worked their 

butts off. The girls race was first with Gurrie led by 8th grader Avery Tyrell’s 5th place 

overall finish in 14:42 for the two-mile course. We had an awesome pack right on her tail 

led by 6th grader Abbey O’Toole in 11th, 7th grader Vivian Comes in 12th, and 8th 

grader Hannah Fuller in 13th. Gurrie’s scoring was rounded out by 8th grader Carrie 

Riopell in 17th. Brynn Krantz had a phenomenal first race finishing 18th overall with 

Taylor Hoffenberg, Eleanor “One Shoe” Meuer, Hannah Boeckmann, and Hanna Bato 

rounded out Gurrie’s top 10.  

 

The boys race was super fast and Gurrie’s top pack of Ian Collins, Brennan Monohan, 

and Connor Carolan finished 4th, 5th, and 6th overall in 11:34 for the two-mile course. 

8th graders Harrison Kitteridge and Jack Lee had their best races ever finishing 11th and 

12th overall to round out Gurrie’s scoring. 6th grader Luke Borling also had a great first 

ever race with a 14th place overall finish. Nolan Callahan (16th), Declan Driscoll (17th), 

Alex Meller (19th) and Ethan Peto (21st) rounded out Gurrie’s top 10.  

 

It was an incredible performance by ALL runners yesterday with most runners setting 

personal bests. The coaches are so so proud of you all and can’t wait to see the 

improvements next week. Be sure to let Coach Driscoll know if you’ll be running in the 

St. Helen’s Invitational next Saturday. Rosters need to be submitted by Tuesday.  
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